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Uniqueness of Uganda 

Several weeks ago two 
tourists and their driver 

were killed by rebels.  We do 
not feel threatened by this, 
but we do understand the 
power of  prayer.  Please 
continue to pray for our 

safety in Uganda. 

Prayer Requests 
• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo 

• Preaching point in 
Kyishanyarazi 

• New churches in 
Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona 

• Mountain ministry 
• New Discipleship Points 
• Marcus and Kendra 

adjusting to life in the 
US 

• Faithfulness of  those 
leading in the churches 

Sending Church 

        Calvary Baptist 
    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

Stay up-to-date with our 
brief  monthly videos on 

our website.
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in Uganda 
Furlough 
  We praise the Lord for the good and safe travels He gave us 
as we returned to the US.  It was a blessing to be reunited 
with family and friends, and we look forward to a lot of  
fellowship with our supporting and prayer partners while on 
furlough. 
  Through the generosity of  some great friends, we were 
provided with a van for use while on furlough.  It has been a 
tremendous blessing, and we have already put over 7,000 
miles on it. 
  In the past two months of  travel we have been in Missouri, 
Oklahoma, New Mexico, Arizona and California.  God has 
blessed us with some great meetings with our supporting 
churches and some new churches as well.  We are thankful 
for the new churches that have taken us on for support and 
the increase of  support by some supporting churches.  Please 
continue to pray for us as we travel thousands of  miles to 
reach these churches and report on the work that is being 
done in Uganda. 

Back Home in Uganda 
  It is a blessing to know that the Lord is still working in 
Uganda in our absence. We are receiving reports from the 
leadership there in Uganda that people are still getting saved;  
the new converts are getting baptized and are being 
discipled.  We even had another wedding in the preaching 
point of  Kyishanyarazi up in the mountains.  We are 
thankful for Reuben and Suzan doing what is right. 

Family Update 
  The Lord continues to bless our family as we continue to go separate ways.  Marcus 
is living in Missouri working and serving in our sending church.  Kendra is living in 
Ohio working and serving in my brother’s church.  Kirsten graduated from high 
school before we left Uganda and is traveling with us for a time while taking online 
college classes.  Her plans are to work over the summer and attend Bible college in 
California.  Kimberly is continuing with her homeschooling as we travel.  We all get 
to spend Christmas together for a few days this year!  This is 
a new season of  life for us, but it is exciting to see the Lord 
work in the lives of  each of  the children. Amen! 

Moses with the new bride and 
groom - Reuben and Suzan

Bro. Joshua baptizing Salama

Our new stateside 
number is: 660-898-5536
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